
Hans Helgesen Elementary Newsletter 

May 12, 2020 
 
Aboriginal Territory Acknowledgement 

We are grateful to be working, playing and living on the traditional territory of                           
Scia’new Nation and we thank them for sharing this beautiful land. ​Hych’ka                       

 
 
Dear HH Families,  
 
First, we want to thank you all so much for the wonderful car parade last Friday. It warmed our hearts                                       
to see those who were able to make it                 
out.  
 

Student Supply Pick-Up 
We are hearing from many of you, that               
access to your child’s supplies would be             
helpful right now. So we are packing             
them up and will have them available for               
you with a time allotted for you based               
on child’s last name: 
Tuesday, ​May 19th & ​Wednesday,         
May 20th    

● A through G - 9:00-10:00 
●H through O - 10:00-11:00 
● P through Z- 11:00-12:00 

 
**Please DO NOT come if you are sick in any way. We will make arrangements with you for another                                     
time.   

Instructions for parents: 
● Only the parent or guardian can pick up a child’s belongings. We cannot accommodate family                             

friends at this time.   
● Please bring any ​library books​ you have at home.  There will be a box for you to drop them off. 
● Parents will walk around the side of the school to the side of the gym door and line-up. *To                                     

ensure physical distancing, markers will be set-up for the line-up.   
● Once the parent has arrived at the first door, they will give the names of their children to the staff                                       

member. 
● While the parent walks around the outside of the gym, past the basketball courts and turns down                                 

the driveway to the pick-up door and waits, the staff member will retrieve the student belongings. 
● Note: Parents do not enter the building.   
● Staff locate belongings and place them on the ​pick-up table ​at the pick-up door.   
● Parent then exits down the side of the school and heads home. 

If you are bringing your children, they are to be within an arm's length of you at all times on the                                         
property.  Please do not stay and play. 
If you cannot make the above time or date, please let us know at ​hanshelgesen2@sd62.bc.ca 

 

mailto:hanshelgesen2@sd62.bc.ca


 

Moving? 
If you know your family is moving away and will not be attending our school in 2020-2021, please email                                     
the office asap.  ​hanshelgesen2@sd62.bc.ca  
 
 

School District 62 - COVID-19 Parent Resources 
Parent Information, Letter and Updates 
Healthy Schools May Newsletter  

 
 
 
 
With respect and friendship,   

Cathy and Jon 
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https://www.sd62.bc.ca/sites/default/files/2020-05/SD62_May_2020_Newsletter-r2.pdf

